
Leak Relief Request from Stephanie Martling and Laura Forrest: 410 Yucca 
 

 
 
Hi there – 
  
I called and spoke to one of you yesterday.  I’d like to request retrieve from the latest water bill 
we received.  We detected a leak in late November, we had BPUD out right away to open our 
water meter so we could shut off the water, make the repair to the pipe, and then they came 
back out and turned it back on.  We had it fixed as soon as we noticed it pooling. 
  
Our average bill for years has been $10-$30….so this came as a shock but makes sense given 
the leak.  
  
Let me know next steps here, I think you said going to the Board with this request. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Stephanie Martling & Laura Forrest 
 

 
Hi Stephanie, 
  
Thank you for the email. Can you please provide me with the details related to which pipe was leaking 

and where it was located? Thanks. 
  
It looks like our February regular board meeting is being moved to Monday, February 10th (we will be 

having a special meeting on February 19th in place of our regular meeting).  As stated on the phone, the 

board requests that the homeowner, or a representative of the homeowner, attend the meeting when 

asking for leak relief. You can attend in person or via Zoom. Please let me know if you would like your 

request to be discussed at the February 10th meeting or the March 19th meeting. 
  
Please also see BCPUD resolution 553, which explains the criteria for leak 

relief  https://bcpud.org/wp/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Res-553-as-amended-061720.pdf 
  
--belle 
 

 

Thanks Belle.  It was a piece of pipe coming from the street meter line to our main line, we had 
to dig it out to find the leak and then have a plumber replace a piece of pipe.  
  
I’m happy to join the Feb 10th meeting via Zoom, please send the info when you have a chance, 
thank you! 
  
  
 
  
Stephanie Martling 

https://bcpud.org/wp/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Res-553-as-amended-061720.pdf

